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The Anvil 
Your monthly update from 

 Tools For Self Reliance Cymru 
 

 

Nadolig Llawen a Blwyddyn Newydd Dda, 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year  

Heri ya Krismasi na Mwaka Mpya 
 

Locally: This will be a very short newsletter as you might expect for 

this time of year. We would like to thank everyone who took part in our 
volunteer engagement survey. The responses were anonymous so 
direct responses to your input will not be possible but it was a great 
chance to see how the charity is viewed by the people who actually 
make it work. Once we’ve had a chance to digest it all we’ll report to 
the members’ group. 

Our shop and workshop in Crickhowell will be open again after the 
break on January 2, 2024 and you can find wonderful things still in our 
eBay shop which is here 

 

In Tanzania the annual staff leave is taking place so we have 

nothing much going at the Kalwande workshop this month.  

 

Events and stuff:  
• Keep checking the website for updates.  

 

Thank you, and as we say in Wales and Tanzania: 

Diolch yn fawr / Asante Sana 

https://www.ebay.co.uk/sch/i.html?item=375103778378&rt=nc&_trksid=p4429486.m3561.l2562&_ssn=timeservedtools
https://tfsrcymru.org.uk/

